
27 January 2014
Unavailability of the Czech Statistical Office Website
The Czech Statistical Office website was again targeted by a hacker’s attack on Tuesday 27 January 2015 at 7.30 AM. The Czech Statistical Office website was inaccessible for over two hours the same way as at the previous hacker’s attack on 15 January 2015. The proper functionality of the Czech Statistical Office website at www.czso.cz was recovered at 9.37 AM. Activities of the Czech Statistical Office routine operation was not disturbed at all. 

We apologise to all our users for any inconvenience the inaccessibility of our website might cause. 
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Are you interested in latest data connected with inflation, GDP, population, wages and much more? You can find them
on
 the pages of the Czech Statistical Office: 
www.czso.cz
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